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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 
 

Subject: Survey on the 30th meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP-30) 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
  
The IAI Directorate is grateful for your participation in the 30th meeting of the Conference of 
the Parties (CoP-30, Hybrid), which was held from 14 to 15 June 2022. 
 
With a view to assess the organization and presentation of the meeting, the IAI Directorate 
created an online brief survey to seek feedback on CoP-30. The information generated by the 
survey will be considered strictly confidential. Moreover, the IAI Directorate will not compile 
private information. The results of the survey will be used internally by the IAI Directorate with 
the exclusive goal of learning from your experience. 
 
Parties who have not yet completed the survey are invited to do so at their earliest 
convenience but no later than 12 August 2022, at:  
https://corexmsq9pfzmxpxyd76.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eXQ3HWncE9KG0vQ. 
 
This information is important to guide the work of the IAI to better serve countries of the 
Americas. The IAI Directorate will be grateful for your contributions and feedback. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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